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Ottawa, May 3, 1910.

sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 30th ultimo covering your report upon the Almwick

Indian school, which was expected on the 28th ultimo.

In reply I beg to say that you will be good enough

in future to forward your report together with your account

in duplicate through the Department of Education, Toronto.

You are entitled to a fee of $6.00 for each inspection

and if you will transit your account, in duplicate, for

that amount for your recent inspection payment will be made.

A supply of black forms will be sent you under

separate cover.

Your obedient servant,

by

Secretary.

Robert Boyes, Esq.

Inspector of Public school's,

Campbellford, Ont.
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